
Dear Dr. Pramod Vora, 
I just attended your lecture here in Orlando.  I really enjoyed it. My wife and I are both 
here and are both OB/GYN physicians.  We really need to know more about your 
therapies.  Can we meet you here or do we need to come to your clinic to get more 
information on your treatments. 
  
We really look forward to learning more about your therapies and possibly meeting you. 
  
Thanks, 
JH, M.D.  FACOG 
KH, M.D.  FACOG 
 
 
Dear Dr. Vora, 
We really enjoyed meeting with you at the A4M meeting. We are very excited about all 
we learned and look forward to our personal consultation with you about our personal 
health. 
 
Because we are OB/GYNs, we want to quickly begin implementing the transdermal 
hormone therapy into our practice.  Many of the American compounding pharmacies that 
we saw are still using cream filled syringes.   
Please call or email me at you convenience to discuss this further.  Thank you for your 
time.  
 
Thank you, 
D and K H, OB/GYN 
 
Dear Dr. Vora, 
Thanks for your reply. We are very excited to work with you. Your costs are well below 
everyone else. I can't wait to talk with you on the phone.  If I don't answer straight away 
its only because I'm in a C-Section or delivery. Otherwise I can answer 24 hours a day 
(I'm  very used to being called in the middle of the night if you're back in India) 
Talk to you soon.  
D H, OB/GYN 
 
 
 
 
Hi Pramod,  I just received your email from Dr. RR, MD.  He is with the California Institute and I 
am the Director of the Florida Institute.   We have known each other for years and work together.  
Your email was fascinating and I would love to hear more.  If you have the time, please call my 
cell. I look forward to hearing from you.   
 
Warm regards, 
TS, MD, FACS 
Medical Director 
 
 



HELLO! First of i would like to congratulate for your towering success. It is a really a 
great achievement & we are proud of you, being your patients. I will write a short 
summary with my fresh investigation in couple of days. We will cooperate in your 
massive project & pray to god that you will finish it before time. Please let us know 
any help from our side. I request you to consider me or DR.C as your trainee in  this 
upcoming science under your expertise.  
 
THANKS 
DR. DP, M.D., ENDOCRINOLOGIST & DIABETOLOGIST 
& DR. CP, M. D., D.G.O., OB/GYN 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Congratulations!!! though it has definitely not come as a surprise to me. 
 
Your work has always reflected that its premise is highly scientific and evidence 
based. 
 
All your patients, which includes me, have been blessed with good health since they 
undertook your program, however it does feel nice to get an acknowledgement 
especially from the world experts in this field.  
 
Your work has been included in the textbook for anti-aging but I guess I will feel you 
have reached  your goal only when your text book  gets published and reaches 
the needy. 
 
Like you always mention, you have a spiritual mentor behind you but the fact that he 
has chosen you to be the custodian of this priceless knowledge reflects on your 
ability to deliver it. 
 
Incidentally, I have spoken about you to the committee in charge of the CME 
program at my Hospital and they were tentatively deciding a suitable date to invite 
you to talk to our consultants . Even a peek preview into the vast  ocean of 
knowledge that you have gathered would help them a long way besides making them 
pause and think and probably mend a few  ideas which have been dogmatically 
prevalent. 
 
I once again congratulate you sir and thank you for helping me and many others 
with your magic wand. 
 
May god bless you and be with you always 
 
Warm regards 
Dr. NP, M.S., M.Ch.  
Board Certified Plastic Surgeon 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Wow, thanks for this. 
I will be happy to take a look at this. 
It would be interesting to be a patient myself and I appreciate the materials you have sent. 
I will get to this as soon as I can :D 
 
I really enjoyed meeting you too :) 
Best! 
Dr. DW, M.D. 
 
 
 
 
Hi Pramod, 
 
Great show. 
 
Dr. SA, M. Chir, F. FCAS (Paris) 
Board Certified Plastic Surgeon 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pramod, 
  
I am glad to receive your e-mail. I have no doubt that you will continue to receive 
many more accolades and recognition in time to come.  
  
I am looking forward to meeting you at the A4M, San Jose Conference and learn the 
various programs from you.   
  
I wanted to ask you about the current swine flu problems in India and what are your 
recommendation. Do you have injectable vitamin C? What is the cost of Silver kit 
that you have? Let me know. 
  
Also looking forward to your book. 
  
With regards, 
  
Dr. BA, M.D. 
Assistant Professor of Surgery 
School of Medicine 
Stony Brook Campus 
New York State University   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dear Dr. Vora, 
 
Firstly heart felt greetings to you and Congratulations!! on your achievements. 
  
Trust all is well at your end and at the clinic. 
  
I am really very grateful to you for sparing your precious time in sending such a detailed 
email to update me about the events that occurred in the past six months. 
  
Congratulations!! once again on becoming the Faculty Member of the International 
Antiaging Forum and for being able to present your paper at various conferences. 
  
I am grateful to you for appreciating my miniscule contribution if any, towards your 
paper presentations and also glad to be a part of the clinical studies at the centre. 
  
The Detoxification program done at the centre for me and my family did a lot of positive 
changes in each one of us in different areas of imbalances that we had. 
  
I am aware of the capabilities of the program and have also experienced the same. The 
knowledge that i have gained at the centre under your guidance cannot be explained in 
words. It has changed my approach towards life and towards medical treatment in total 
and I am grateful to you for that. Now, I have become more calmer and started analyzing 
different aspects of a problem before making a decision.  
  
I was attending to my mother's health in the last few months as she needed lots of 
physical rest and emotional support as she is passing through her menopause. Hence I 
accompanied her to my native place in the month of May during my children's school 
vacation. Her Hemoglobin has risen to 14g% thanks to your medical advice.  
  
I have not repeated my blood tests lately as i was more involved with that of my mother's. 
  
I wish you all success in all your future endeavors and projects and rocket speed in 
completing the textbooks of medicine as they will bring about a world of change in the 
field of medicine, both in their approach and in the treatment. 
  
Do let me know, if you need my little contribution in any ways in your projects. 
  
Please shower your blessings on me and my family at all times. 
  
Wishing you success !! 
  
Best wishes and regards, 
  
Dr. RJ, M. B. B. S. 
 
 



Sir, 
Absolutely fabulous!!! 
So so happy for u sir.  
Keep up the great work.  
Good luck on ur 4 part textbook 
If I can be of help do let me know 
Will try my best to contribute well.  
 
Take care 
Will be in touch.   

PM, B.S., M.S., (Food Sc. & Nutrition)  
Certified Nutritionist 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Pramod Vora, 
  
Congratulations! I am indeed very happy to know of your achievements.  
  
Wishing you more success and recognition for the good work you are doing.  
  
Regards 
Jaya Bachchan 
Member of the Parliament 
 
 


